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I think it's about time Oregon went to in person voting and voter id. We have seen far 

too much fraud in our voting here in Oregon.  People have documented post office 

workers dumping ballots off precipices, people getting the "wrong" ballot, people not 

getting a ballot at all.  

In person ballots will be cheaper for Oregon and we will finally have a clean election. 

Oregon has not had a republican governor ever since Oregon went to mail in ballots. 

I find that extremely suspicious.  

Oregon, show your people you have nothing to hide. Go to in person ballots and 

voter id.  


